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October 18, 2019 

Rev. Dr. Lee B. Spitzer 
General Secretary of American Baptist Churches USA 
1015 West Ninth Avenue 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Subject:  Submitting the Letter of Unanimous Vote of Acceptance of the Invitation 
to become an AMO Member with the ABCUSA. 

Dear Dr. Lee B. Spitzer, 
On behalf of all of the member churches of Kachin American Baptist Association (KABA), we the 
members of the Executive Board of KABA thankfully received the invitation to the Meeting of Board of 
General Ministries informing our KABA governing body to vote to accept your invitation to become 
AMO member with ABCUSA. We are very grateful to receive good news just as we expected. And also 
thank you so much for inviting us to be present at the Covenant Signing Ceremony. Thanks to you and 
Dr. Josue Gomez-Menendez, the President of ABCUSA for inviting us.  

Upon receiving the invitation from your office, the KABA Executive Board was called on October 17, 
2019, and took a wonderful vote that KABA accepts your invitation to become an AMO Member. This 
letter is submitted on the basis of KABA Executive Board making decision taken on October 17, 2019 
minute #KABA-EB 31.01/2019 with unanimous vote of acceptance of the invitation to become an AMO 
Member with ABCUSA.   

Very Respectfully in the Service of the Lord, 

Rev. Tu Lum Lamung 
Executive Minister, Kachin American Baptist Association 

Cc:  
Rev. Marsha Scipio, Associate General Secretary, Missional Initiatives and Partnerships, ABCUSA 
Rev. Dr. Josue Gomez-Menendez, ABCUSA President  
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